
 

 

Invitation to Contact Us 

 

We, the Capuchin Franciscans want to encourage and assist those who may have experienced 
abuse by a member of our Order to come forward and report their experience. We invite and 
encourage any persons who were abused by a member of the Order at any stage in their life, to 
contact our Safeguarding Coordinator and Designated Liaison Person, Ms. Claire Tobin and to 
report the matter to the civil authorities.  

 

Ms. Claire Tobin, Safeguarding Coordinator and DLP for Capuchin Franciscan Irish Province 

Phone: +353 89 614 9313 

Email: dlpcap@capuchins.ie  

Tusla, Child and Family Agency  

Visit: https://www.tusla.ie/services/child-protection-welfare/contact-a-social-worker/ to 
contact a social worker in your area.  

An Garda Síochána  

Phone (Free and Confidential): 1800 555 222 
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